## Oasis Woodview Newsletter

Friday 3rd March 2023





Principal: Mr Broadfield

Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope you have had an enjoyable half term break; it has been lovely to welcome the children back into school.

World Book Day, on Thursday, was a fantastic success! Our children and staff dressed up as their favourite book characters, bringing the school to life with a vibrant and colourful atmosphere. We saw everything from Harry Potter to The Very Hungry Caterpillar. In our classrooms, we had reading activities that included storybook discussions, shared reading, and book quizzes. Additionally, the whole school produced an amazing writing display, showcasing some of the best work from each class. A huge thank you to our teachers and pupils for their hard work and effort!

I would also like to congratulate the children who won awards during our awards assembly. It was lovely to see so many parents join us for this special occasion. We appreciate your support and look forward to future events where we can all come together and celebrate our children's achievements.

Thanks to the parents who attended our Year 2 SATS workshop. We hope you found it useful and informative. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Finally, we would like to remind all parents to be mindful of parking and driving around the school. The safety of our pupils is of utmost importance, and we kindly ask you to park with consideration and be cautious when driving near school grounds.

Thank you for your continued support.

Have a great weekend

Mr Broadfield



#### **Term Dates**

February 27th 2023 to Friday 31<sup>st</sup> March 2023

Tuesday 14<sup>th</sup> March — Parent Consultations

Friday 17<sup>th</sup> March 2023 — Red Nose Day

Easter Holiday: Monday 3<sup>rd</sup> April to Friday 14<sup>th</sup> April 2023 Term Starts: Monday 17<sup>th</sup> April 2023 to Friday 26<sup>th</sup> May 2023 Bank Holiday: Monday 1<sup>st</sup> May

2023

Bank Holiday: Monday 8<sup>th</sup> May

2023

Half Term: Monday 29<sup>th</sup> May 2023 to Friday 2<sup>nd</sup> June 2023 Teacher Training Day: Friday

23<sup>rd</sup> June 2023

Term Starts: Monday 5<sup>th</sup> June 2023 to Friday 21<sup>st</sup> July 2023



Follow us on Twitter @oasisacademywoo



Please see the below link for the March/April issue of Families Birmingham magazine

https://issuu.com/familiesonline/docs/fambham\_marapr23\_digital?fr=sZGYyNDU4 MzMyNzQ

### Parent Engagement

Date	Subject
<mark>09/03/2023 – 9:10am</mark>	Family Phonics – Y1
14/03/2023 — By appointment	Parents Evening
23/03/2023- 9:10am	Family Maths - Y5
30/03/2023 – 9:10am	Multiplication check and support with Families – Y4

#### Reminders

Swimming for Year 3 every Tuesday. Please remember to send children with a towel and underwear in their bags. Children to be in class for 8:40am.

Water Bottles – Can parents please remember not to send children to school with glass water bottles, children should only be bringing plastic water bottles for safety reasons.

School uniform – Please ensure children are wearing the correct school uniform, this includes sensible school shoes. Children should not be wearing heeled or platform shoes to school as they are not appropriate footwear for school.

Parents are reminded that when attending assemblies, you are not permitted to take picture's or video's of the assembly. This is to protect the privacy of the other children. You will be given time at the end of the assembly to take a picture of your child only.

## Red Nose Day – Friday 17<sup>th</sup> March 2023

Children can wear their own clothes and bring a donation. Any money raised will go to the Red Nose Charity.

# Whole school writing project

